Auckland Veteran & Vintage
Car Club (Inc.)

Invites you to take part in the
40th Annual

on Sunday 30 April 2023




Entry Form
Official Copy—Please Print Clearly

Name of Entrant

Name of Driver

Name of Navigator

Number in Crew (Incl. Driver)
Vehicle Make:
Model: Year:

Indicate Speed (Tick as required)
Class: Fast [1 Slow [0 Touring [l

Address of Entrant

Phone No. VCC Membership No

Email address:

Fees Enclosed
Entry Fee (including plaque) $20.00

I have direct-credited §.............

Price incl. GST Reg. 13-827-290. Online payments only or direct credit to
12-3008-0050049-02 (use entrant name and Vintage as reference)

Email entry forms: spicerclan2017@gmail.com
Post entry forms:  Lynda Spicer

56A Avon Road

RD1

Pokeno 2471
Further Details: 0211893120

Entries close Friday 14 April 2023



Entry Form
Your Copy

Name of Entrant

Name of Driver

Name of Navigator

Number in Crew (Incl. Driver)

Vehicle Make:

Model: Year:

Indicate Speed (Tick as required)
Class: Fast [1 Slow 1 Touring [

Address of Entrant

Phone No. VCC Membership No

Email address:

Fees Enclosed
Entry Fee (including plaque) $20.00

I have direct-credited §.............

Price incl. GST Reg. 13-827-290. Online payments only or direct credit to
12-3008-0050049-02 (use entrant name and Vintage as reference)

Email entry forms: spicerclan2017@gmail.com
Post entry forms:  Lynda Spicer

56A Avon Road

RD1

Pokeno 2471
Further Details: 0211893120

Entries close Friday 14 April 2023



Event

The event is open to vehicles manufactured between 1 January
1919 and 31 December 1931.

All vehicles must be entered by a financial member of the Vintage
Car Club of NZ and should be up to an acceptable standard.

Classes: Fast
Slow
Touring (non-competitive)
The rally will start at: Elliot Street Carpark
Papakura
The event is primarily over rural roads.

The first entrant will start at 10:00 a.m.

Lunch is BYO and will be held at a rural hall. Tea, coffee and juice
will be supplied.

Start time and any further information will be emailed/mailed out
prior to the event. The event will be held wet or fine.

Note: In the spirit of vintage motoring, no electronic or mechanical
navigation devices should be used.

Important: If you have entered but not received a response to
your entry by Friday 21 April, please contact Lynda 021 189
3120 asap.

DRIVING OUR HISTORY



